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St Benedict Biscop Newsletter 

September 2018         Issue 3 

Headteacher: Mrs Scott-Worthington 

Value for Autumn Term 1: Thankfulness 

 

Wombourne Music Festival 
Our school choir will be performing at 

Wombourne Music Festival on 

Wednesday 26th September at St 

Benedict’s Church. 

If you would like to come along and 

support our children you can purchase 

tickets from Taylor’s Greengrocer in 

Wombourne for £3 each. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Collective Worship 

Year 5 children are holding a collective 

class worship on Wednesday 26th 

September. 

Parents are invited to come and watch, it 

will begin at 9:10am and take place in the 

school hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Selly Manor Trip 
Year 5 children are going to Selly Manor on 

Friday 28th September to further their 

learning of the Tudors. 

The trip will cost £17.17, please make sure 

this is paid on ParentPay. If you require a 

PayPoint code please contact the school 

office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Sports Stars of the week: 

Week ending 21st September: 

Year 1    -    Jack Smith 

Year 2    -    Ben Mullen 

Year 3    -    Bert Shepherd 

Year 4    -    Cayden Clarke 

Year 5    -    Abigail White 

Year 6    -    Isobel Littlewood 

                    

  

 

Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Stars of the week: 

Week ending 21st September: 

Year 1     -   Maisie-Jo Oakes 

Year 2          -   Jessica Golden 

Year 3      -   Molly Hall 

Year 4              -   Thomas Evans 

Year 5          -   Demi-Leigh Smith 

Year 6               -   Susi Pelayo Jenkins 

SATs Meeting 
There will be Year 6 SATs meeting for 

parents on Thursday 27th September at 

3:30pm.  

There will also be a meeting for Year 2 

parents on Thursday 4th October at 

3:30pm. 

This will be an opportunity for you to ask 

any questions you may have about the 

SATs your child will take in May next year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lost Coat! 
A black Adidas coat/rain mac was left 

behind after football training on Friday 

by a pupil in year 6 and now cannot be 

found in school.  

Please can everyone who takes part in 

football club check their bags to see if 

they have taken it home by accident? 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOSB Penny Challenge 
The FOSB Penny Challenge will be 

starting again on Monday. Each class has 

a large plastic bottle which children can 

fill with pennies. The class with the 

most pennies wins! 

 

 

 

 


